We strive to be as transparent with our ratepayers as the water we provide to them.

GAUD is a public entity. And we're committed to keeping the public informed about what we're doing and how it's being done.



We work hard to ensure that our website—**GreaterAugustaUtilityDistrict.org**—is a comprehensive, convenient and upto-date resource for ratepayers and community members. Many of our initiatives on the website and social media are cutting-edge and, in some cases, we're the only public utility doing them.

Important information you'll always find on our website includes:

- · A list of daily GAUD activities
- Dates and agendas of upcoming Trustee meetings (broadcast live on local CTV7)
- · Minutes and recordings of televised meetings
- Financial presentations that include audited statements going back more than 10 years
- Monthly drinking water reports
- Ongoing test results for PFAS, commonly referred to as "forever chemicals"

- 7 years of annual reports
- 8 years of consumer confidence reports

In addition:

- We maintain active Facebook, Twitter and Instagram accounts and
- We provide daily email updates to local partners impacted by ongoing projects/work

We take pride in the work we do. Whether it's a traffic advisory about a water main repair or a Facebook post with info about our next Board of Trustees meeting, we're all about keeping the lines of communication open to keep you in the loop about what's happening with your drinking water, wastewater and stormwater. If you have questions, email to Contact@GreaterAugustaUtilityDistrict.org, or simply call us at (207) 622-3701.